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RECEIVED:- 51 JULGQ P Y.

ANSWERED: -
Lloyd's Register of Shiping,
HULL.
30th July, 1924.
Dear Sir,

nclose herewith & letter received
in

We beg to e

from Messrs The Kingston Steam Trawling Co., Ltd.,

which they request that the surveys now due on the steam

drifters &CATS EYE" and "gATINSTONE" De postponed until

about October. /
We are, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

NG The Surveyorse.
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